LINO TAGLIAPIETRA |

HAPPY HOLIDAYS

Happy Holidays from Lino Tagliapietra!

Dear Friends,

We hope you and your family are doing well during these times. The Lino Tagliapietra

Seattle Studio would like to thank each and every one of you for your support over the

last year. After closing our showroom doors to the public for a few short months in the
spring, the Seattle Studio reopened to the public with visitor regulations to ensure the

safety of our guests and staff. We are so thankful to those who have stopped in and we

look forward to seeing more of you in 2021! The Seattle Showroom will be closing for a
short period over the holidays.

Holiday Hours
December 24 - January 3
CLOSED

Winter Hours
January 4 - TBA
Monday — Thursday | 11 AM — 4 PM
Friday | 11 AM — 6 PM
Saturday - Sunday | Closed

The Seattle Showroom will continue practicing the same safety measures as outlined in
2020. With over 5,000 square feet of space our showroom is the perfect location for
social distancing. We know that staying healthy is a priority, therefore we are limiting
the number of guests allowed in our space at once. Masks are required for entry and
must remain on during your visit. Additionally, to ensure everyone’s safety, we are only
allowing one group of individuals in at a time. Because of these guidelines we strongly
recommend booking an appointment to visit the showroom.

To book an appointment, please email our Gallery Coordinator
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at info@linotagliapietra.com. Although we recommend booking an appointment for
studio capacity regulations, we will allow non-reservation walk-ins, as long as we are
meeting the state’s social distancing requirements.

We kindly ask that all visitors self-assess for COVID-related symptoms and do not
arrive if you exhibit signs of illness or are awaiting results from a COVID test. We ask
that visitors also maintain a 6-feet distance from staff and other guests.

We hope you have a wonderful holiday season and cheers to the new year!

Warm regards,
The Seattle Studio Staff
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LA REALIZZAZIONE DI UN MAESTRO

VIEW THE WINTER CATALOG HERE
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